GREATERLONDONAUTHORITY

I
(By email)
Our Ref: MGLA301019-5989
15 November 2019
Dear I

Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 30 October 2019. Your
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

You requested:
- All correspondence between the artist Andrew Vicari and Boris Johnson and/or the
mayor's office between January 2013 and October 2016.
- Copies of any images of sketches and/or paintings of Vicari's portrait of Boris Johnson
made during sittings on 28 May 2013, 6 August 2013 and 6 September 2013
- Any record of payments made to Vicari from January 2013 to October 2016.

Our response to your request is as follows:

All correspondence between the artist Andrew Vicari and Boris Johnson and/or the
mayor's office between January 2013 and October 2016.

We have conducted searches of our correspondence records and we have located one email sent
in Andrew Vicari’s name to the former Mayor. A copy is attached.

Copies of any images of sketches and/or paintings of Vicari's portrait of Boris
Johnson made during sittings on 28 May 2013, 6 August 2013 and 6 September 2013

We have not located any records in scope of your request.

Any record of payments made to Vicari from January 2013 to October 2016.

The GLA does not hold information within the scope of your request. We have conducted
searches of the GLA’s finance system and we have not located any records of payments to

Andrew Vicari.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the
reference MGLA301019-5989.

Yours sincerely

City Hall, London, SE1 2AA ¢ london.gov.uk « 020 7983 4000



Information Governance Officer

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information




MGLA130315-1510 — Date received 13 March 2015

ion
castlehotelneath.co.uk)

To: Nayor (mayor@london.gov.uk)

Dear Mr Johnson
Andrew and | would be delighted if you and a guest could join us.

(

CASTLE HOTEL
) ..
. // eception ¢ vening
at
The Castle Hotel

showcasing a recent work by Andrew Vicari
in our refurbished Abbey Suite

Thursday 26th March 2015 6:30pm - 8:00pm

RSVP:
vcastlehotelneath.co.uk - 01639 641119
The Parade, Neath, SA11 1RB -www.castlehotelneath.co.uk

astle Hote
The Parade
Neath
SA111RB

Tel: 01639 641119
Fax: 01639 641624
web: www.castlehotelneath.co.uk




MGLA130315-1510 — response sent 25 March 2015

RE: MGLA130315-1510 Castle Hotel Invitation
Mayor of London (mayor@Ilondon.gov.uk)

To-casuenmlreetr co.uk

Thank you for your email of 13 March 2015 kindly inviting Mayor Bons Johnson to attend a reception on the 26 March 2015 at the Castle Hotel Meath for the preview of 2 new work by Andrew Vican.
| am very sorry but. much as the Mayor i1s very grateful for the initation. | regret that t 1s not possible for him te accept on this occasion.
He has asked me to pass on his apologies and best wishes for a successful avening

Yours sincarely

u! IC Liaison omcer

Dear Mr Johnson

Andrew and | would be delighted if you and a guest could join us

Castle Hotal
The Parade
Neath
SA111RB

Tel: 01639 641119

Fax: 01639 641624

web:
www._castlehotelneath.co.uk
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